
 

 

Orientation Programme of TAS Batch-2021 
 

An Orientation Programme for the newly enrolled members of TAS Batch-2021 was organized on 

18-19 May 2023 at Padakhep Institute of Development & Management, Adabor, Dhaka. All 32 

selected students (14 boys & 18 girls of batch 2021) actively participated in the programme.  

Chairperson of the Foundation, Dr. Hamida Akhtar Begum graced the programme as the Chief 

Guest. Mr. Tasnim Hassan Hai, Executive Director of the Foundation presided over the programme. 

Several passed-out members of TAS were present at the get-together session. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Programme Highlights in Photos: Day-1 
 

Registration, distribution of programme materials, payment of travelling allowance and general 

discussions on introduction of HDF and its activities were held in the first day, on May18, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All 32 selected students: 14 boys & 18 girls 

attended the programme 

Participants introducing themselves, sharing a little 

about their hometown, family and education status. 

A girl member receiving conveyance allowance. 

Executive Director, Mr. Tasnim Hassan Hai, providing a 

brief overview of the Foundation's background, history, 

goals, and ongoing projects. 



 

 

 

Programme Highlights in Photos: Day-2 

The main working session was held on May 19, 2023. This session included lectures by the 

resource persons; Speeches of the hon’ble guests, get-together with the passed-out TAS 

members, and check distribution.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Md. Ataur Rahman, Professor, Department of 

Water Resources Engineering, BUET delivering 

lecture on “Environment & Our Daily Life”. 

Dr. Muhammad Ibrahim, Chairman (CMES), 

delivering lecture on "Modern Science and 

Technology." 

Mr. Kamruzzaman Bhuiyan (2nd from the right), a 

literary activist, delivered lecture on ”সৃজনশীলতার 

বিকাশ ও মনন গঠনন িই পড়ার গুরুত্ব”. 

Dr. Md. Abdul Khaleque Professor, Department of 

Biochemistry & Microbiology North South 

University delivered lecture on “Modern Education 

System” 

Dharitri Kumar Sarkar, Deputy Secretary, Ministry of 

Environment Forest and Climate Change, (Mem. 

No.18/85) addressing the new TAS members 

Dr. Ashit Mazumder, Chairman, Bangladesh 

Diabetic Care (Mem. no. 77/88) addressing the new 

TAS members 



 

Chairperson of the Foundation, Dr. Hamida Akhtar Begum graced the programme as the Chief Guest. 

 

 

 

 

Md. Sarwar Hossain, Joint Secretary, Ministry of 

Home Affairs (Mem. No. 69/88) addressing the new 

TAS members 

Dr. Mohammad Mohiuddin, Senior Manager, 

Globe Biotech Limited (Mem. No. 262/97) 

addressing the new TAS members. 

Md. Mojammel Hoque, Vice President, Modhumoti 

Bank Limited (Mem. No. 255/97), addressing the 

new TAS members. 

Upendra Nath Ray, Research Associate, Creative 

Media Limited (Mem. No. 934/2011) addressing 

the new TAS members. 



 

 

 

 

Handing Over of Cheques of the 1st Installment & Photo Session: 

 

 

 

 

 


